HORNING PARISH COUNCIL - NEWS FEBRUARY 2019
Great British Spring Clean:

Parishioners may be aware that a “Great British Spring Clean” is scheduled to be held between Friday March 22nd. and Tuesday April 23rd. and your parish council has agreed to support this to give our village a spruce up in time for the start of the main holiday season.  
If any villagers would like to assist with this campaign please contact our Parish Clerk (by email preferably) with details of the days/times you would be available. 
Village Map on the Village Green: 
The map which is currently located on the village green is somewhat outdated owing to number of the businesses shown on it no longer existing.

It has been suggested that the parish council should consider updating the map, to do so would involve the preparation of artwork showing the current situation regarding the features and businesses in and around the village, prior to a revised map being produced.

The costs of preparing such artwork can be quite high when done professionally and with the aim of saving money, the parish council is wondering whether any villagers who may have the necessary skills to do this work would be willing to donate their time to assist with this.
If there are any villagers who feel they may be able to help with this, they are asked to make contact with our parish clerk.
Forthcoming Election of Parish Councillors:
As I am sure many parishioners are aware, the election of parish councillors is scheduled to take place shortly, with councillors being elected for a period of 4-years.
If any parishioners who meet the criteria to serve as a parish councillor wish to stand for election, the necessary documentation can be obtained from North Norfolk District Council.

The parish council are always keen to attract new members, as often new councillors come with new ideas and enthusiasm, and should anyone wish to find out what being a parish councillor involves, please don’t hesitate to speak to an existing parish councillor, or our Parish Clerk. 
Next Parish Council Meeting:

The next parish council meeting will be held at 7pm on Monday 4th, March 2019 in St Benet’s Hall.

Members of the public are very welcome to attend meeting.
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